February Advocacy Message



- Due to limited parking at the Capitol building, carpooling is highly recommended.
- If you would like to attend a tour before the session, please contact Melinda Tanner at 517-414-2012

Legislative Session 2025

The Utah state legislative session began January 21st and PTA encourages members to pay attention and advocate for all children. The session lasts just 45 days, and it's always a whirlwind of action that can be overwhelming. There are many ways, big and small.

Start with this! Visit https://www.utahpta.org/bills to look around a little. PTA follows education-related bills and takes official positions on them, based on member-voted resolutions and votes by the PTA Legislative Advocacy Committee. Learn about all of this at that site. Even five minutes will open your eyes to how PTA supports children and public education.

Finding your Legislators

- To find your local legislators go to https://le.utah.gov and click find my legistor. Put in your address and it will show your Senator and House Representative.
- you are a PTA member and that you ask their support on any of the bills that are listed on the PTA website.